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BIDDICK PARENT WEEKLY BULLETIN 

Message from Miss Morris 
Earlier this week, I wrote to parents and carers with the outcomes of our recent Ofsted inspection, 
I hope you have had the opportunity to read the letter and report on our website.  
 
The 'Good' judgement is based upon the attitudes and learning of our pupils and is a credit to them. 
Every day I see our young people working hard, persevering in their lessons and showing dedication 
to learning. I am immensely proud of the pupils at Biddick Academy and the kind and thoughtful 
manner that they support one another. Equally, I am proud to work with such a dedicated team of 
staff, their absolute commitment to doing their very best for every pupil ensures that every child is 
cared for.  
 
On a personal note, I can hardly believe that it is just three years since I joined Biddick Academy. 
Although no one could have predicted what lay in store in March 2020 and Covid-19, the constant 
throughout my time at the Academy, has been the support and welcome from pupils, parents and 
the community. From my very first day in January 2019, I have felt 'at home' at Biddick and I am 
thrilled for everyone associated with the Academy to have reached an Ofsted 'good'. From here, we 
will continue to strive to do our very best for your children and the local community.   
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Miss Morris 
Headteacher 
 
 

Aspirational Careers Guidance 
 Would you like information about how to support your child making choices? What about 

supporting them into specific careers such as Law, Finance and Medical pathways?  

 The link below is for InvestIN who are offering free webinars. 

 They are a UK-based organisation that provides students aged 12-18 with an immersive 

experience of their dream career.  

 Please let Mrs Roberts know if you find them useful at roberts.k@biddickacademy.com  

https://investin.org/pages/parent-events 

 

Covid Vaccinations – 10th March 2022 
 Following our announcement in the Parent Bulletin on the 17th January we can now advise 

that the school-based Immunisation Team are attending Biddick Academy on 10th March 
2022 to administer the second dose of the Covid vaccination for children aged 12-15 years; 
inclusive of all 12-year old's and 15-year old's who may have not had first dose or require a 
second.  

 Only children who have returned the consent form by the deadline of 17th January 2022 will 
be vaccinated and the Immunisation Team are unable to accept late consent forms. 

 If you have missed the deadline for your consent form to be returned, you can book an 
appointment via the NHS website or your GP. 
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